CLOVER
VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

(803) 222-3220 *
(803) 222-9495

115 Bethel Street
Clover, South Carolina 29710-0181

May 25, 2023
Mr. Moss

The requested funding will help provide turnout gear for our firefighters. This gear normally has a ten-
year life but with hazardous calls we find it does not last that long and a good bit of our gear is
approaching that time frame. Safety and protection are priority for our firefighters.

Our station is at full capacity and a sub-station is needed to house additional equipment in order for us
to protect the community and maintain our ISO rating. We are planning for the growth we have now
and the future growth that will come. We do not have a special tax district that would help with this
project. Funding consideration for the Clover Fire Department wouid help us tremendously.

Thank you,

Charlie Love, Chief
Clover Fire Department
704-913-1060 cel!
Clovecfd207 @yahoo.com



